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Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us> Mon, Apr 22, 2019 at 9:29 AM
To: Ralph Bell <rbell@crccllc.com>
Cc: Darren Janssen <DJanssen@crccllc.com>, Barbara Coria - DNR <barbara.coria@state.co.us>

Hi Ralph,
 
I completed a bond estimate for the 111c application submitted for the Hasser Borrow Pit (M-2019-015), and determined the
required financial warranty to be in the amount of $21,177.00 (see attached bond estimate). 
 
Since you have already submitted $12,500.00, the additional amount required is $8,677.00. 
 
Please contact Barbara Coria at 303-866-3567, ext. 8148 or at barbara.coria@state.co.us for questions regarding how to
submit the additional bond.
 
The Act and Rules require an applicant to submit with a 111 application a minimum of $2,500 per acre of affected land in the
event the application is automatically issued as a result of Office inaction within 15 calendar days. Because you've already
submitted this amount, $12,500 ($2,500 x 5 acres), I could go ahead and approve the application (and issue the permit after
we receive the full amount) However, I wanted to give you some time to review my bond estimate first.
 
The application decision date is set for this Thursday, 4/25. I will be in the field tomorrow (Tues) and Thursday of this week.
Therefore, I would need to approve your application today or Wednesday.  Please review the bond estimate and get any
comments to me no later than 3:00 pm on Wednesday. Otherwise, I will approve the application that afternoon with the bond
set at the amount specified.
 
Thanks,
 
Amy Eschberger
Environmental Protection Specialist

 
P 303.866.3567 x8129 | F 303.832.8106 | C 303.945.9014 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
Amy.Eschberger@state.co.us  | http://www.mining.state.co.us
 

M2019-015_New-111-App_Bond-Estimate_20190419.pdf 
178K

Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us> Mon, Apr 22, 2019 at 9:46 AM
To: Ralph Bell <rbell@crccllc.com>
Cc: Darren Janssen <DJanssen@crccllc.com>, Barbara Coria - DNR <barbara.coria@state.co.us>

Ralph, the application decision date is actually set for 4/30 (next Tuesday). So just let me know something by end of this
week.
 
Thanks,
 
Amy Eschberger
Environmental Protection Specialist
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[Quoted text hidden]

Ralph Bell <RBell@crccllc.com> Mon, Apr 22, 2019 at 10:03 AM
To: "Eschberger - DNR, Amy" <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>
Cc: Darren Janssen <DJanssen@crccllc.com>, Barbara Coria - DNR <barbara.coria@state.co.us>

Darren will get another bond issued and get it down to you Amy. Ralph

 

Ralph Bell

Chief Executive Officer

Castle Rock Construction Company of Colorado, LLC

303-974-2601 direct

303-880-1883 cell

 

From: Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>  
Sent: Monday, April 22, 2019 9:47 AM 
To: Ralph Bell <RBell@crccllc.com> 
Cc: Darren Janssen <DJanssen@crccllc.com>; Barbara Coria - DNR <barbara.coria@state.co.us> 
Subject: Re: Bond Estimate / New 111c app / Hasser Borrow Pit / M-2019-015

 

Ralph, the application decision date is actually set for 4/30 (next Tuesday). So just let me know something by end of this
week.

 

Thanks,

 

Amy Eschberger

Environmental Protection Specialist
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